FIRST BUDGET WORKSHOP MEETING
MINUTES

APRIL 14, 2021

TOWN COUNCIL: Greg Welch President

Edward (Skip) Ash Vice President

Pamela Davis Councilman

James Sample Councilman

John Wright Secretary/Treasurer
TOWN EMPLOYEES: Cheryl Lynch Town Clerk

Larry Corrigan Chief of Police

Anthony Valenti Part time Officer
OTHERS: Robbie Murray

MEETING CALLED TO ORDER:
Greg called the meeting to order at 7:09pm

MOTION TO APPROVE THE AGENDA WITH ANY ADDITIONS OR DELETIONS:
Jimmy made the motion to approve the agenda and seconded by Pam
Motion was unanimous

Greg noted this is the first budget workshop meeting and turned the meeting over to
John Wright

John noted first to discuss the Income and then the expense of the budget.

The Council was able to complete most of the budget and will discuss wages at the next meeting.
Larry noted he would like to give his Part-Time police officer a two dollar an hour raise

and hire another Part-Time Officer for twenty-five dollars an hour for eight to sixteen hours noted the

town needs more officer presence.

Robbie Murray noted the town should adopt a policy for a pay scale performance evaluations, by adding
Exceeds and Meets to the Employee Handbook.

John noted the second budget workshop meeting will be April 22, 2021 at 7:00pm.
ADJOURN:

Jimmy made the motion to adjourn at 8;36pm and seconded by Pam
Motion was unanimous



RESPECTFULLY

Cheryl A Lynch
Town Clerk



